
October 2024 Board Report

TO: NBCUSD #16 Board of Education, Mrs. Jill Larson, Superintendent
From: Hattie Llewellyn, High School Principal

School Improvement
● Our Building Leadership, Instructional Leadership, and MTSS Teams have been very busy implementing our

SIP action plans this month! Here is a list of the initiatives we have been working on:

Building Leadership Team Instructional Leadership Team MTSS Team

PBIS Celebration Peer Observation Initiative Reading and Math Interventions

High 5 Friday! Pretzels with a Purpose Behavior Interventions

Senior Night Jersey Recognition Revision of our BEEP Model Academic Support

Movement Monday Community Service Planning -
November

Social/Emotional Support

Have Your Voice Heard
Opportunities

AI Applications for Instruction Attendance Tracking

Extra Awards EBSCO Database Training

Student Leadership Team Activity
Planning

Diffit - PD for Teachers

Curriculum and Instruction
●

Assessment
● Juniors will take the PSAT/NMSQT Assessment at the end of the month.

Pretzel Positives
NBHS Shout Outs

● Congratulations to NBHS 2025 National Merit Scholarship Program Commended Student - Michael
Biesenthal for his outstanding performance on the PSAT/NMSQT assessment last fall.

● We have 5 Illinois State Scholars this year! Congratulations to Savannah Kramer, Kendall Sims, Griffin
Fuchs, Braiden Matthieson, and Michael Biesenthal



● Miley Crow was interviewed by News Channel 20 last week for being the NBHS Student Spotlight. Her
interview should air this Friday night during the 10 PM newscast.

● November 9th - Class of 2027 and 2028 Trivia Night at the KC Hall 7 PM
● Mr. Viola took Juniors and Seniors to the Capital Area Education Fair at the Orr Building at the State Fair

Grounds on October 2nd.

Recommendations:
Overnight FFA Trip - National Convention

Professional Development: I presented with Mrs. Larson at the IASA Conference. We are going to present in
Bloomington on Friday to their Vocation Education Co-Op.


